
TWO LIGHTS 
Rotary Club of South Portland – Cape Elizabeth 

August 5, 2015 
 
 
UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 
 
August 12 – Patricia Quinn, New England Passenger Rail Authority 
 
 
ASSIGNMENTS 

August 12 August 19 August 26 
Invocation Hawes  Healey  N Irving 
Raffle Gift Wagner Yerxa  York 
Conductor York  Anderson D Bagdasarian 
 
The raffle gift certificate to Terra Cotta pasta was won by the usually unlucky (raffle-wise) Anne 
Swift-Kayatta  
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 
 
August 9 – 3rd Annual Rotary Spring Point 5k Classic.  
 
August 11 – Marks one-year anniversary of polio-free Africa! 
 
August 18, noon-ish – Past District Governor Lawrence Furbish will be one of the guests on 
MPBN’s Maine Calling, hosted by recent guest speaker Jennifer Rooks. 
 
August 18 – Board Meeting, 7 p.m., at CE Town Hall 
 
August 29 – Bug Light Festival; we will be opening the lighthouse. 
 
September 19 – District 7780 Foundation Forum at USM 
 
September 21 – Westbrook-Gorham club 21st Rotary Classic Golf Tournament, Gorham CC 
 
 
What’s New With Our Members 
 
Happy Birthday to Joe Conroy (August 16) 
 
Happy Anniversary to Frank & Debbie Butterworth (August 12) 
 



Welcome to former member Jason Seymour who although no longer a 
member, has stayed very active with the Road Race and joined us at 
our meeting this week. 

Congratulations to Multiple Paul Harris Fellow recipient John LoBosco! 

Bug Light Open House – Please join us as a volunteer to show off Bug Light, and feature our 
Club's efforts to keep the Light on and in top notch repair.  We have 3 slots of 1 ½  hours each 
where you can greet folks from all over the country and share with them a piece of history. 

This is a great family outing, so bring other adults and kids to help out. This event is part of the 
City of South Portland's summer series and the Buy Local group of businesses.  There will be 
many other activities going on at the same time in Bug Light Park. 

Shifts are:   10 - 11:30,  11:30 - 1PM  and   1PM - 2PM 

Sign up on line, or contact Tony Wagner directly via phone or email. 

Center for Grieving Children  – Our speaker this week was Sandy Lovell, Tender Living Care 
and Outreach Coordinator at the Center. Sandy stressed that while the Center has peer support 
groups and does training, they do NOT provide therapy services. Their programs, which are all 
offered free of charge, include Bereavement, Tender Living Care (for families in the midst of 
dealing with serious disease) and a Multi-Cultural Program through Portland Public Schools for 
immigrant children. They also provide crisis support to schools in response to student or teacher 
deaths.  
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